
 

MUSIC TO FILL THE AIR IN HIGHLANDS 

Exact locations of the Pop-Up Pipers are a mystery, adding an element of  

delightful surprise to their performances. 

 

HIGHLANDS, N.C., March 12, 2024 - Downtown Highlands will soon resonate with the 

stirring sounds of bagpipes as residents and visitors are treated to a series of captivating 

Pop-Up Bagpipe performances. 

 

Organized by the Highlands Chamber of Commerce, the Pop-Up Pipers are scheduled 

from 4:30 p.m. to 5 p.m. on select Saturdays, May through October. Dates are May 4, June 

1, July 13, August 3, September 7, and October 5. 

 

Highlands Bagpipers, featuring the talented musicians Margaret Tooke and Glenn Morris, 

aim to evoke the rich heritage of the region. Their performances pay homage to the 

settlers and laborers from Scotland and Ireland who contributed to the area's cultural 

tapestry. Additionally, they celebrate Highlands' history as a vibrant cultural hub for 

artists and musicians. 

 

"Whether you're a longtime resident or a visitor to our picturesque mountain town, these 

performances promise to put a smile on your face and offer memorable experience for 

all," says Kaye McHan, executive director of the Highlands Chamber of Commerce/Visit 

Highlands, NC.  

 

For more information go to visithighlandsnc.com or call 828-526-2112.  

 

### 

About the Highlands Chamber of Commerce/Visit Highlands, NC: 

Formed in 1931 to serve as the voice of business, the Highlands Chamber of Commerce 

has grown to provide services and support to businesses, residents and visitors. Hosting 

various events and programs throughout the year, including the Plateau Pick-Up, 

Leadership Highlands, Business After Hours, Outdoor Concert Series, and July 4th 

Fireworks and an array of holiday and winter festivities, the Chamber aims to enrich the 

community. 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: Johanna Fein 

Marketing & Communications Director 

communications@highlandschamber.org 

828-526-5841 
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